
Patient Responsibility When Checking In: 

• If you have an outstanding balance on your account, you will be asked to make a 

payment today. 

 

• Please inform us if you have 2 or more insurances. 

 

• If you have received a new insurance card or changed insurance, please provide 

us an updated insurance card.  

 

• Payment is expected at the time of your visit.  This includes “Co-Pay” and today’s 

visit, if your deductible has not been met. 

 

• If you do not have a Co-pay, a payment of $100.00 will be expected until your 

deductible has been met. 

 

• MEDICAID PATIENTS – Dr. L. McGill HAS TO BE listed as your Primary Provider 
BEFORE you can be seen.  Please confirm this with your insurance company.   
[no exceptions] 


